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STATE OF ALASKA 
Request for Information 
(RFI) 
Department of Public Safety 
Division of Administrative Services 
 
 

 

Public Safety Law Enforcement System 
Amendment One 

July 8, 2020 

Amendment One serves to answer questions received and recognize the corrected deadline.  
 

Corrections 
• Recognize the corrected deadline on page 6, Section 2. The deadline is Friday, July 24, 2020 at 4:30 p.m. 

Alaska Time. 
  

Questions and Answers 
Question 1: What is the expected timeline of procurement aside from the projected January 2021 start date? 
 
Answer: The state anticipates a five-year plan to fully implement the new system. Vendors should include in their 

responses how long they think the project will take, as well as provide milestones for payment.  
               
 
Question 2: Has funding been approved for this? If so, through what means? 
 
Answer: The state has received initial funding to start the project through an NCHIP grant; the state anticipates 

continuing to request NCHIP and/or NARIP funds to complete the project in conjunction with state 
matching funds and potentially a capital funds request.  

               
 
Question 3: Is there a cost estimate you would be able to provide for this project? 
 
Answer: No. Vendor cost estimates should be included in responses.  
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Question 4: The hard-copy responses, this RFI is a short response window which is no problem you will definitely 
get the electronic response but my concern is the hard-copies may be delayed due to the COVID issues delaying 
shipping. My question is are the hard-copies mandatory and if so will they be accepted if they are possibly delayed 
getting to you (again you will have our electronic response on time) 

Answer: Emailed or hard copy responses are acceptable. If sending a hard copy response, send the response to 
the following address, to be used for mailing or delivery: 

Department of Public Safety 
c/o Kelly Pahlau, Procurement Officer 
4805 Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Ave. 
Anchorage, AK 99507 

It is the vendor’s responsibility to contact the Procurement Officer to ensure that the electronic copy has been 
received.  

Important Note to Vendors:  This is not a solicitation and the state will not be making a contract award resulting 
from this RFI. This RFI does not extend any rights to prospective vendors or obligate the state to conduct a 
solicitation or purchase any goods or services. 

___________________ 
Kelly Pahlau  
Procurement Specialist III  
Phone: (907) 269.8493 
Email: kelly.pahlau@alaska.gov 

End of Amendment One 


